NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR
PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR DESIGN PLANS, DETAILED SPECIFICATIONS AND
CONSTRUCTION INSPECTION TO RUN A WATERLINE THAT WILL ENABLE THE RAVENNA
HEAD START FACILITY TO TAP INTO THE CITY OF RAVENNA WATER SYSTEM

SEALED PROPOSALS will be received by the Portage County Director of internal Services,
Portage County Administration Building, 449 South Meridian Street, Room 114, Ravenna, Ohio
until 2:30 p.m., ES.T. on April 10, 2019 in an envelope marked: RFQ ~ Ravenna Head Start
Waterline Project.

Procurement of the Professional Engineering Services shall be in accordance with Section
153.65 of the Ohio Revised Code.

Firms interested in proposing on this project may request the informational letter about the
project from JoAnn Townend, Director of Internal Services, 449 South Meridian Street, Room
114, Ravenna, Ohio at (330) 297-3611. This notice can also be found on Portage County’s
website at: www.co.portage.oh.us under County bid notices.

Successful proposer must comply with Equal Employment Requirements as specified in
Executive Orders 11246 and 11375.

The Portage County Board of Commissioners reserves the right to reject any or all proposals or
any part thereof.
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